

Vienna, December 2024

EAN Honorary Membership 2025

Dear Professor Czlonkowska,

The European Academy of Neurology has several honors and is proud to award outstanding members of the international community for their scientific achievements and service to World and European Neurology.

In 2025, the EAN Board joins me to award the EAN Honorary Membership to you for your lifetime achievements in Neurology. The decision of the Award Selection Committee was based on the fact that you perfectly fulfill the criteria of a highly influential neurologist.

The Award comes in recognition of your outstanding and longlasting contribution to Neurology, especially in the area of stroke, Wilson's disease, and neuroimmunology.

It would be an enormous pleasure for me to hand over this award to you in person during the Opening session, at the 11th EAN Congress in Helsinki.

I hope that you will be able to attend this memorable event.

Our Headoffice will contact you in this regard and provide more information.

Honorary members of EAN receive life-long free Fellow of EAN membership with all benefits and free registration at the EAN annual congresses.

With warm greetings on behalf of the EAN Board,

Elena Moro EAN President

European Academy of Neurology

Breite Gasse 4/7
1070 Vienna, Austria
T +43 1 889 05 03
F +43 1 889 05 03 13
headoffice@ean.org
www.ean.org
UID ATU64517909
ZVR 120490024

Board

Elena Moro, France President

Kailash Bhatia, United Kingdom President-Elect

Paul Boon, Belgium Past President

Antonio Toscano, Italy Secretary General

Jana Midelfart-Hoff, Norway Treasurer

Matilde Leonardi, Italy Chair Communication Committee

Nathalie Nasr, France Chair Education Committee

Irena Rektorova, Czech Republic Chair Programme Committee

Gereon R. Fink, Germany Chair Scientific Committee

Bank Account

IBAN AT38 5400 0000 1400 7652 BIC OBLAAT2L